
Social Committee General Meeting October 14, 2019 

 

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Enid Lobel, Donna 

Varvaris, Barbara Milligan, Rhonda Galvin, Johanna Weaver, Mary Phelps and 

Jeanie Kunz. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Arlene Smith. 

Approval of minutes – Rhonda Galvin made a motion to approve the minutes 

from the September meeting. Jeanie Kunz seconded it.  

Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow was on vacation.  

Activities/Events 

 Arlene introduced Mary Phelps, the newest member of the committee. 

 New Book Club – Kathy Flaherty reported that a new book club will start at 

Sloan Clubhouse on the second Thursday morning of the month at 10 am.  

Marie Flanagan Houghton will be running the book club.  

 New Activity – Men’s Water Basketball has been approved. Starting in 

November they will alternate with Men’s Water Volleyball at 2pm on 

Friday.  $100.00 was approved for each club as start up.  Motion to approve 

made by Mary Seymour and seconded by Jeanie Kunz. 

 Holiday Party - December 8, 2019 at River Crest Country Club.  Kathy 

Flaherty reported that a new DJ, one used at Regency for other parties, has 

been confirmed.  The cost of this wonderful evening will stay at $60.00 per 

person. 

 End of Summer Party – Arlene Smith reported that 99 guests attended and 

a great time was had by all. 

 Flu Shot – Cathy Sirocky reported that 60 residents took advantage of the 

convenience of getting their flu shot at the Sloan Clubhouse.  The shots 

were administered by Rite Aid West Chester.   

 Doo-Wop Presentation – George Redfern will present Doo-Wop at 7pm on 

October 27, 2019 at the Sloan Clubhouse. 



 Speaker Series – James Young was not available. Arlene Smith reported that 

the next Speaker Series Presentation, a Police Presentation, will be moved 

from November 3 to the 17 or 24 due to an Eagles Game. 

 Craft & Hobby Show – Sunday, November 10, 2019 - 1:30 to 4 PM at the 

Sloan Clubhouse. 

 Beer Club – Todd Welsch reported on the upcoming event on January 18, 

2020.  He was asking for recommendations for food suppliers.  There were 

many offered. 

 Name Tags – Johanna Weaver reported that she has sent information out 

to the community for those needing name tags. 

 

CAB Liaison – Nino Morello reported that transitioning has started for CAMCO to 

take over from Associa as of January 1, 2020.  2020 Budget will be presented at 

the community meeting November 20, 2019.  Repairs at the Sloan clubhouse are 

almost completed. OU is to install the drain.  The tennis courts were fixed October 

4, 2019. 

There being no further business, a motion was made by Mary Seymour to adjourn 

the meeting with a second by Donna Varvaris. Motion passed. 

       Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


